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Dear Col.Carter-

/ 

\ 
I am taking the liberty of sending you this 

I 

story which appeared in The Indianapolis Sunday Star in the 

issue of Sept.7,1924, thinking that you would be glad to· see 

it. Hope you had a good time with us in Indiana.polis- Come 

agin and often. 

\ 

.. yours truly,
Reporterof

The Indana
Indianap oli 
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